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Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2018-0028 – Energy+ Inc. 2019 Rates  
 

We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”). SEC has had an opportunity to review 
the submissions of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC”) on the confidentiality 
request made by Energy+ Inc. SEC supports VECC’s submissions.  
 
Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein P.C. 
 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
 
cc:    Wayne McNally, SEC (by email) 

Applicant and Interested parties (by email) 
 
 
 
 

 


